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YOU!THANK

James joined in 2012 and over the time has volunteered at the 
food banks becoming the Wednesday Team Leader in 2019. 
He is now a Trustee and during COVID19 he is helping out in 
the office everyday to ensure everything runs smoothly.

Stan joined in January 2019 as a 
warehouse volunteer - he is 
also a driver and more recently 
his wife Katie has joined him in 
this role. Stan is also on the 
fundraising group and assists 
with grant applications and 
other fundraising activities.  

Penny joined in 2016 and is 
currently the team leader of 
the Friday foodbank. During 
COVID 19 Penny is organising
the food donations coming 
into the Charity from the 
supermarkets and Stirling 
Council.

Start up Stirling volunteers are simply the best! We 
would like to say a massive thank you to you all for 
everything you do for the Charity - we couldn't run the 
Charity without you!

Whether you are sitting at home frustrated because you 
can't be with us at present or you are a new volunteer 
who joined as lockdown started, we want you to know 
how much we value the commitment and dedication 
you show in your role.

We are so lucky to have such willing, friendly and fun 
volunteers who "roll up their sleeves " and get on with 
the task in hand - what a difference it makes! Great 
team work .

We hope you will enjoy seeing the photo collage of the 
volunteers who are currently with us and the various 
jobs they are doing to get those 150 or so home 
deliveries done each week.

It's been a big challenge to move from running the 2 
foodbanks a week to home delivery for all clients but 
you rose to the challenge and are doing an awesome 
job - thank you.
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Eadie is a new volunteer who 
helps at both the Albert halls 
and in the warehouse.

Graham joined in February 
2019 as a warehouse volunteer 
and he then joined the driving 
team.

Neil joined us in February 2020 as a 
driver and warehouse volunteer and 
he currently helps sorting our food 
donations.

Partricia is a new 
volunteer who 
helps pack the 
food boxes in the 
warehouse.

Alec - joined us in February 2020 
to volunteer in the warehouse - he 
now also helps out as a driver.

Paul and Ginny started as 
drivers from March 2020 to 
increase our capacity to 
undertake the increased 
home delivery service. They 
also help in the warehouse 
where Ginny was a volunteer 
prior to
COVID 19

Dave joined us towards 
the end of 2018 as a 
driver and now does 
many more deliveries.

Geoffrey joined us in 
February 2017 as a 
driver and is out on the 
road much more doing 
the weekly home 
deliveries.


